
Ref. No. MCHI/CEO/13-14/283 
 

February 19, 2014 
 

To,  

Shri A. L. Jarhad (I.A.S.) 
Municipal Commissioner, 
Navi Mumbai Municipal Corporation, 
CBD Belapur. 
 
 
Dear  
 
I wish you Best Wishes for your birthday and for establishing New Headquarter 
building for Navi Mumbai Municipal Corporation at C.B.D. Belapur. 
 
It is a great privilege and a matter of honour for all residents of Navi Mumbai 
that the NMMC’s iconic headquarters, unique in so many ways, has become a 
reality.  
 
I also feel elated as I had been personally involved with the development of 
Navi Mumbai since 1990’s. 
 
I would like to once again, Congratulate you and all your Team for putting up 
great efforts in creating this grand Masterpiece in Navi Mumbai.  
 
All the Best for your new, challenging Assignments.  
 
      
        Yours 
 
 
 
         (S. S. Hussain) 
                 Nerul, Navi Mumbai 
 
 
To,  

Shri A. L. Jarhad (I.A.S.) 
Municipal Commissioner, 
Navi Mumbai Municipal Corporation, 
CBD Belapur. 


